SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
January 24, 1966

A meeting of the Sand Hill Board of Directors. Members present: Sheridan, Nolte, Braaten and
Randel. County Engineer Lloyd Ofstedal attended. President Charles Sheridan stated that the special
meeting had been called to discuss a letter from the Army Engineer, stating that they were prepared to
repair the damage done to the drop structures in the Sand Hill River by the spring floods. The letter
stated that their plan was to stalk pile material this winter and to contract the repairs in the spring. The
work to be done during the late summer at low water time in the river. An easement, and three copies,
granting the Army Engineers and their contractors access to the Sand Hill River right of way was
included. It was moved by Braaten, seconded by Randel that the easement be granted, carried. The
easement was signed by all members present.

Mr. Nolte stated that he had been contacted by Mr. Paquin, county weed inspector, and that he
had expressed a desire to meet with the board and discuss the need for methods of and prices charged
for the control of weeds and brush on the Sand Hill right of way.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Amiel W. Randel, Secretary



